











Scribbles

Box of Bits for letters. This is the
plafform to air your views. Send
your news, views, compliments &
complaints to The Editor, GPO Box
1895, Adelaide SA 5001. Or
e-mail editor@mrasa.asn.au

Dear Editor

As members of the MRA
Toy Run committee, it is
very gratifying to see so
many of the congratulatory
letters to the Editor about
the Toy Run. There are
only eight or nine
committee members who
put this event together,
along with at least one
and sometimes two
representatives from St
Vincent De Paul Society.
There has to be
co-operation with the
Holdfast Bay council, the
Adelaide Hills Council (Mt
Barker), the S.A. Police,
the Sponsors, the traders
and stall holders just to
name a few. All this takes
hundreds of hours of
members time to put
together.

We need help in all sorts
of areas, so if you think
maybe you could help,
contact any committee
member, and they will
point you in the right
direction.

Even if you don’t have a
Bike, we need cars to help
as well — especially if it has
a towbar !

The Toy Run committee
needs help leading up to,
during and after the event.
If you can see your way
clear to offer a few hours
of your valuable time, we
would all be very grateful.

It is a great event,
supporting a great cause,
so lets all work together
to make the event even
better and the underprivileged
children even happier

Thank You
David Povey and Barry
Edwards

Hi Ashley.

My partner, Michael, and |
are members of the MRA,
so the magazine arrived in
the mail at our house
yesterday. We were both
really impressed with the
way the magazine looks
now. It obviously needed
a woman's touch. (thanks
Jennifer —Ed) It's makes
for an interesting read and
it is all set out really well.

Jennifer Holbrook,
WIMA

Hi Ashley,

Fantastic mag and a huge
transformation from the
Centrestand of old.

If your other committee
members don’t appreciate
your talents, please keep
us in mind !!!!(are you
listening MRA SA?)
Thank you for the generous
MRAA comments as

well :-). I'll try to keep a
count on the number of
SA registered bikes at the
GP this weekend.

Bye for now,
Garry
MRAA

Ashley,

Congratulations on your
mag 'Centrestand’. It is by
and far the best club

mag | have read. You may
like to add our web site
to your list of interesting
web sites: <rightstart.com.
au>. ltis meant to be an
informative and educational

site for our prospective
students, students,
ex-students as well as the
general street riders.
Your comments would be
welcomed.

In the next update of our
site we will put a link to
your new website.

Cheers,
Graeme Rowe.

The Editor, Centrestand.
An article written by
Shannon Caton appeared
in the Messenger Press
dated 12 April 2000,
under the heading of Law
& Order, which gave
details of a SA Police
"Operation Gauntlet”
which was being run from
the Holden Hill station
and was aimed specifically
at motorcyclists.

It was explained that as
part of this operation,
Holden Hill police will
target motorcyclists,
checking the road
worthiness of bikes,
helmets and other safety
equipment, and speeding.
The article went on to
explain that illegal helmets
will be seized, and that
would include those with
words or pictures en-
graved or painted on the
outer shells of the
helmets.

The article purported to
show that this was a road
safety imitative, when in
fact it is only the ongoing
harassment of motorcyclists
by the police.
Interestingly, no mention
was made in this article of
the higher level of training
required to obtain a
motorcycle licence as
opposed to getting a car
licence.
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One item of great
concern is the targeting of
"other safety equipment".
Just exactly what does this
include? Will you be asked
to explain why you're
wearing, or not wearing a
particular type of jacket,
gloves or boots?

Another item of even
greater concern is the
targeting of graphics on
helmets. It was not so
long ago that Australia
was the only country in
the world to place a ban
on black motorcycle
helmets and this ban was
based on the fraudulent
claim that they were
hazardous to wear whilst
riding! It took years to
reverse that ban. Are we
about to go into another
cycle of such nonsense?
All members of the MRA
should be aware that this
article could be the
warning of another round
of anti-motorcycle activity
by the authorities who are
only too happy to take the
large fees for registration
and insurance that we pay
them, but who are not
prepared to accept us as
legitimate road users.

| do think that the name
of this operation is very
appropriate, as it will be
all of us law abiding
motorcyclists who will be
running the gauntlet!
Yours truly,

Leslie Dicker

Dear Editor

Your magazine is really
good and | read it to
Garth who is near blind.
Keep up the good work!
Yours faithfully
Margaret
Offe

Keep them
rolling. — Ed
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